
From: Nubia Willman <Nubia.Willman@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 5:45 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Third Party Paid Travel  
  
Hi Steve,  
  
Following up on my trip to Philly. I attended the Vera Institute of Justice Conference on Immigration 
Representation in my official capacity as Director of ONA. The conference was located in Philadelphia 
from November 12-14. The Vera Institute paid for lodging, transportation, and food. No other items 
were offered or provided.  
  
Thanks! 
  
Nubia  
  
Nubia Willman 
Director 
Office of New Americans 
City of Chicago Mayor’s Office 
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